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3 March 2022 

Committee Secretary 

Committee Support and Services Committee 

Parliament House  

George Street 

Brisbane Qld 4000 

Email cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au 

 

Dear Committee Secretary, 

 

    RE: PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION (EXTENSION OF 
EXPIRING PROVISIONS) AMENDMENT BILL 2022(BILL) 

Queensland first introduced a State of Emergency on 29 January 2020, in response to concerns 
of a novel infectious disease that had been reported in China earlier that month.  At that time very little 
was known of this novel disease, however modelling was released by Imperial College London that 
predicted large scale loss of life.  In Australia we were informed that we would face potentially 150,000 
deaths by June 2020.  

Given these dire warnings, it seemed that granting Emergency Powers to Government was the 
right thing to do. However the facts belie that this situation has not occurred, as the Table below, 
current 22 Jan 2022 attests.  Further to this is that the TGA has admitted that only 8.6% of recorded 
Covid deaths were related solely to Covid.  Similar results were provided under a Freedom of 
Information(or whatever they call it) in the UK, where some of some 137,000 reported deaths, only 
17,000 were proven to be caused solely by Covid.  In the UK, once that information had been released 
into the public domain, all restrictions and mandates were rescinded. 
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Australian mortality Covid 19  22 Jan 2022 

 

 

There is nothing in these statistics, or in a number of others that support the view, mentioned a 
number of times in the Bill, that we are “dealing with a rapidly moving Pandemic”, requiring a “need to 
respond swiftly”. 

In 2020 Australia recorded more deaths from each of Influenza and Pneumonia than from Covid, 
by a factor of almost 2 times. On a table of causes of death, Covid rated below falls off ladders and such. 

 

 

The use and continuing extensions of these Emergency Powers has many and wide ranging 
negative impacts on the population of Queensland.  

 Any business in or in part reliant on the Entertainment and Hospitality field has been severely damaged.  
Many good people have lost jobs as a result of their responsible personal health choices, resulting in 
understaffing issues in a number of areas, some of which fall under a definition of essential services. 
Healthy people are denied access to a wide range of services, because of their responsible personal 
health choices, at various times restrictions on free movement of free citizens have been enacted. 
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